
 

Year 1 

This week in Year 1 we have been learning about non-fiction texts. We 
looked at front covers, contents pages and indexes. We worked as a team to 
sort books in to fiction and non-fiction and we sorted words in to 
alphabetical order. 
 
In maths we have been learning about measures. We have had the 
opportunity to use lots of mathematical vocabulary such as heavier, lighter, 
longer, shorter, half full and full when investigating length, weight and 
capacity. 
 
In history we have been comparing cars from past and present. We were 
very excited to learn about the Bremer Car as it was built so close to our 
school! We drew the Bremer car and a modern day car before describing 
and comparing them. 
  


